
From: Darren Ali   
Sent: 25 April 2023 12:45 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: UTT/23/0950/PINS 
 
 
UTT/23/0950/PINS 
Hello  
I am writing to object to this again. 
I have written twice already regarding this case ans was relieved when it was rejected and also lost 
it’s appeal.  
 
Having an open logisitics facility in a village is wholely inappropriate and not in keeping with the 
character of the local area. 
 
There is only one access to the facility down a country lane. There is a low bridge to thr right of the 
site that trucks cannot get under. We already have problems with trucks getting stuck there. 
There is no pavement on the lane making it more dangerous for pedestrians, dog walkers. It will also 
be unsafe for the many cyclists in the area.  
The intense traffic on the lane will be excessive bringing with it noise, pollution and associated 
smells at all hours of the day and night.  
They have already taken down trees and affected the local wildlife and will likely have further 
detrimental impact on the wildlife.  
There is a listed building by the roadside which may be damaged with the amount of rumbling the 
lorries will cause.  
 
Many thanks 
Darren Ali 

 

 




